

December, 2021

Dear Fellow Animal Lovers,

We offer our profound gratitude for your past support.

Please help us continue to provide food, medical care and spay/neutering for abandoned and homeless animals as they struggle to survive this cruelest and most threatening time of year.

Enclosed is an empty envelope.

Please return it with whatever loving gift you can offer.

Your gift can also be sent through Paypal to: animallifeline@gmail.com or through our website: www.animallifelinecorp.com

The Volunteers of Animal Lifeline send sincere blessings to you and yours during this season of giving and faith.

Animal Lifeline, Inc., is a 501(c) (3) all volunteer, non-profit organization.

Donations are tax-deductible as allowed by law.

Please consider your canceled check as your receipt.

Animal Lifeline, Inc. P. O. Box 1034, Bellmore, NY 11710